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Mr/Ms President,
Poland would like to thank Ireland for its participation in the UPR process. We recommend to Ireland to:

· intensify efforts to ensure realization of the right to adequate housing, especially for children and persons in vulnerable situations;
· ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on the sale of children, child prostitution and child pornography;
·  strengthen measures to combat hate speech, including in the virtual sphere. 
Poland appreciates steps undertaken by Ireland to comply with recommendations from the second cycle of the UPR. In particular we welcome the ratification of the CRPD as well as commitment to ratify the Optional Protocol to the CAT Convention by the end of 2021, both of which were Poland’s recommendations from the second cycle. 
While commending Ireland for efforts to improve situation of persons with disabilities, Poland expresses concerns about the remaining gaps in full realization of their rights and encourages Ireland to further develop policy framework aimed at implementing commitments stemming from the UN CRPD.
I thank you.
